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For information regarding this consultation, please contact us at
(020) 8871 6802 or winstanleyyorkroad@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk

Contact us

INKSTER 
& PENGE CONSULTATIONINKSTER 
& PENGE CONSULTATION

Following the information
sharing event in May and the
housing need surveys which
have been ongoing recently, 
the Regeneration Team would
like to invite you to attend a
consultation on the future of
Inkster and Penge House. 

The consultation will take place Monday 6 January 2020 
at York Gardens Library from 4-8pm. 

We will explore the long term housing options for yourselves as
residents and would like to encourage your attendance and
feedback. 

If you are unable to attend the consultation or have any other
questions, please get in touch with the regeneration team on 020
8871 6802 or winstanleyyorkroad@richmondandwandsworth.gov.ukdraf
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